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Important Dates 

Mar. 13th 
Annie’s Angels 
Shelter Dinner 
3:45 – 5:30pm 

Mar. 13th 
Parish Lenten 

Penance Service 
7:00pm 

Mar. 15th 
Stations of the 
Cross 2:15pm 

Mar. 18th 
In-Service Day 

No School 

Mar. 20th 
School Mass 

9:15am 

Mar. 20th 
Early day 

2:00pm dismissal 

Mar. 21st 
SMHS Theater 

Field trip 
6th – 8th grade 

Mar. 22nd 
Faith Sharing 

8: 

Mar. 22nd 
Stations of the 
Cross 2:15pm 

Mar. 23rd 
Reconciliation 

reflection 
10:00am 

PARISH PENANCE SERVICE: 
Please join us in the Church on Wednesday, March 
13th at 7:00pm, where there will be various priests 
from the Diocese to hear confessions. 

TEACHER IN SERVICE DAY, NO SCHOOL: 
Monday, March 18th will be a teacher in-service 
day, there will be no school and the office will also 
be closed. 

CJSF: 
Eligible 7th and 8th grade students turning in a 
CJSF application must do so by March 15th.  

APRIL LUNCH ORDER: 
The ordering deadline for April hot lunch is 
Monday, March 18th, at 11:59PM 
If you do not order by the deadline, there is no way 
to order afterwards. 

RE-REGISTRATION FOR 2024-25 SCHOOL 
YEAR: 
The re-registration-intent to return form for next 
school year was sent to all current K – 7th families 
today at noon via email. We ask that you please read 
the letter and return the Re-registration form by 
March 29th. 

EARLY DISMISSAL DAY:  
Wednesday, Mar. 20th will be an early day with 
2:00pm dismissal for grades 1-8. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR: 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be held March 19th-
22nd, 2024 in the school gym. Students will be able 
to shop during school hours and families will be able 
to shop Tuesday, March 19th and Thursday, March 
21st from 3pm-4:30pm. Each teacher will  compose a 
wish list of books they would like for their 
classrooms and will be available during the fair.  
Visit our Scholastic Book Fair at 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stanneschool18 
Parents can shop online between March 18th to 
March 31st. Parents can even preview the book fair 
ahead of time with students via our Scholastic site. 

BOOK FAIR VOLUNTEERS: 
Please consider volunteering at our Scholastic Book 
Fair. Volunteers are needed March 19th- 22nd of the 
week of the book fair to help set up, organize 
merchandise, help shoppers of all ages find the 
perfect book, help check out shoppers, and take 
down the fair. Tuesday through Friday, volunteers 
are needed from 9:00am -12:30pm, Tuesday and 
Thursday after school from 3:00-4:00pm. 
Volunteers are also needed with the student preview 
day on Tuesday, March 19,2024 starting at 7:45am 
to set up the book fair and help the kids shop 
throughout the fair. All volunteers must have their 
Safe environment information on file and up to date 
with the office. If you are interested and can help, 
please contact Kristen Abercrombie (209) 610-
0685. 

SAC ELECTIONS: 
The end of the school year is rapidly approaching, it 
is time for elections to the School Advisory Council 
(SAC). This year we are seeking to fill one elected 
position for the advisory council. The elected 
representative is expected to complete a 3-year term 
and can hold office for two consecutive terms 
before having to step down for at least one year. 
Duties include, attending and taking part in most of 
the activities for St. Anne’s Catholic School, 
examples are serving at the parish summer BBQ 
and back to school night; serving on a SAC sub-
committee; and participating in the monthly 
meetings. If you have any questions, please reach 
out to school administration. If you are interested in 
serving on the SAC, please indicate your intent 
by clicking this link and completing the online form 
between Wednesday, March 13 and Wednesday, 
March 27, 2024. Elections by St. Anne’s families 
will be held between Wednesday, April 10 and 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024. 

MENTOR FAMILIES NEEDED: 
If you are interested in helping incoming families 
for the 2024-2025 school year by serving as a 
mentor family, please click here to fill out an 
interest form. Forms should be submitted by March 
28. Mentor families will be assigned on a rolling
basis leading up to the new school year.
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Worship   |   Education   |   Purpose  

 
Mar. 23rd 

Sacrament of   
1st Reconciliation 

10:45am 
 

Mar. 27th 
Early day 

2:00pm dismissal 
 

 Mar. 27th 
School Mass 

9:15am 
 

Mar. 28th 
Holy Thursday 

 
Mar. 29th 

Good Friday 
 

Mar. 29th 
Minimum day 

12:00pm 
No Campus Care 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS ATTENDANCE CARDS: 
Please remember to turn in your Mass attendance 
cards when attending weekend Masses at St. Anne’s 
Church. 
 
YEARBOOK FOTOS: 
Please share pictures with the yearbook through the 
Community Upload portal by using this address link. 
 https://community.lifetouch.com/invite?code=SACS
YB-24  If asked, the invite code "SACSYB-24" 
should be entered. 
 
FINE ARTS NIGHT HELP NEEDED: 
Fine Arts Night and Open House is Thursday May 
2nd. Are you in need of S.O.S. hours that can be done 
at home? Mount student art from the comfort of your 
home. Interested? Please reach out to Julie Smith 
at jmw538@yahoo.com. 
Do you have your volunteer clearance and you 
would like to help hang the art in the hallways on 
May 1st and 2nd during the school day? Please reach 
out to Erin Culbertson at 310-469-1106 
or erinculbertson@hotmail.com 
 
MARCH PRAYER: 
We praise You Heavenly Father that You have given 
us the gift of praying for our children. We pray that 
You would  keep them healthy and help them to 
thrive in every area of their lives. Help us to do all 
we can to protect them and give them the start in life 
that they deserve. Bless us with everything we need 
to encourage, nurture, and provide for them. Make 
steady their steps we pray. Amen. Adapted from the 
Compassion Website. 
 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS:  
Please join us to pray the Stations of the Cross at 
2:15 pm in the church every Friday during Lent. 
 
PARENT CLUB MEETING DATE CHANGE: 
The next Parent Club meeting has been moved to 
April 8th. 
 
MINIMUM DAY, NO CAMPUS CARE: 
Friday, March 29th is Good Friday and a minimum 
day with 12:00 pm dismissal. WE WILL NOT BE 
HAVING CAMPUS CARE ON THIS DAY. The 
school office will CLOSE AT 12:30 PM. Please plan 
to have your children picked up at 12:00 pm. 
 
EASTER VACATION: 
Easter vacation will be from April 1st through April 
5th. The school office will be closed during vacation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENT CLUB BOARD: 
The Parent Club Board will have two vacancies at 
the conclusion of this year. If you are interested in 
serving our school as part of the Parent Club board or 
would like more information, please click here. 
Interest forms are due by April 26 and elections will 
take place between May 1-13. 
 
ROOM PARENT: 
Each year, St. Anne's seeks to involve as many 
parents as possible in the life of our school. One way 
we do this is by seeking to find new parents to serve 
as room parents. If you are interested in being 
considered, please click here by May 20.If you 
would like more information, please reach out to 
Michelle Keegan at michellepkeeg@gmail.com. 
Room parents for the 2024-2025 school year will be 
notified by the end of June. 
 
JOG-A-THON: 
It is that time of year again! The 2024 Jog-A-Thon 
will be held on Friday, April 19th, see attached 
flyer for details. This is the third and final fundraiser 
of the year and we look forward to hitting our goal 
of $27,000. Everyone should receive your 99Pledges 
email per child today, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me if you did not receive it or have any 
questions. Please be on the lookout for an email from 
SignUpGenius for those who would like 
to participate in the festivities. All volunteer 
requirements must be met prior to signing up.  
We do have a few updates this year: 
1.  Each Class has been assigned a color (last year's 
field day color with the exception of kinder). The 
students are encouraged to get creative with their 
outfit. The more accessories the better.  
2.  All students who reach their goal of $150 raised 
will receive a free dress pass.  
3.  Those that raise up to $350 will receive a candy 
necklace 
4.  The top 10 earners will get a special meal with 
Mrs. Mar 
5.  If we meet our goal as a school the top 2 earners 
will get to dump a bucket of ice water on Mrs. Mar 
and Mrs. Pinasco. 
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